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3rd June 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, I should like to thank those of you who responded to this year’s parents’ questionnaire, 

which is currently being analysed.  We had far more responses this year than ever before, meaning 

that it gives us a much more accurate picture of how you and your children view the school.  Mrs 

West and myself will now look at all the comments to consider the areas where we can make 

improvements.  However, we should also like to thank you for your very positive comments, which 

show how much you appreciate and value the hard work of all the staff.  You will receive an 

overview of the results once the analysis has been completed. 

 

Governors will be in school on Tuesday June11th, when they will be spending the morning seeing 

the school in action, in classes, assembly and at lunch, before having our meeting in the afternoon.  

This is always a wonderful opportunity for us to see the children and the staff in action and I should 

like to thank Mrs West for arranging it, as well as all the teachers who always make us so welcome. 

 

We thought that this would be an opportunity for those of you who would like to talk to us about 

anything, both positive and negative, or indeed if you have any questions about the work and 

responsibilities of the Governing Body.  Therefore we should like to invite you to the library before 

school, from 8.45am, or after school from 3.00pm, when tea and coffee will be provided. 

 

I look forward to seeing a number of you then. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Liz James 

Chair of Governors 
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